
 

 

 

 

 

 

Subject: Product recall - M'STEEL range 

We are recalling our products from the M'STEEL range that were launched between 1st of  April 
2020 and 6th of February 2025. 

If you have one of these products, please : 

 Stop using it immediately. 
 Contact our customer service for a refund. 

If you are a distributor: 

 Stop selling the M'STEEL range; 
 Inform your customers; 
 Contact our sales department to organise the return of the products to the address 

MAUVIEL 1830, 47 rue de Caen, 50800 Villedieu-les-Poêles-RouƯigny.  

 

 

 

 

 
 
47 Rue de Caen 
50800 Villedieu-les-Poêles-RouƯigny 

 

 

 


